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I strongly oppose SB 210. We have had decades of successful mail in voting in 

Oregon. Our system encourages  thoughtful, enlightened voting. It encourages voter 

turn out. It allows for research on candidates and ballot measures thereby making for 

better informed voters. Do not turn back the clock. Keep mail in voting for Oregon 

citizens for all elections. 


